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Monday 3rd June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 5 and 6 Quadkids Athletics 

The Year 5 and 6 children will be taking part in the Quadkids Athletics Competition at Monkton 

Stadium on Monday 10th June from 9.30am to 3.00pm. They will be competing in teams against 

schools from all over South Tyneside, with the best teams on the day going on to represent Tyne 

& Wear. 

Your child should come to school in their school PE kit, with school joggers and a hoodie over the 

top. They will walk to and from the venue with staff and will be back in time to leave school as 

normal at 3.20pm. As this is an all-day event, the children need to bring a packed lunch with them 

along with a water bottle. Please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat and that sun cream 

is applied before school so that we are prepared for any weather eventuality.  

 

Please give permission for your child to attend this event via your ParentPay account. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me or the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Monaghan 

PE Co-ordinator 
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